
WCFE-TV Reduced Power Notification 

 

On Sunday, May 29, 2016, Mountain Lake PBS suffered a lightning strike to our main 
transmitter facility for WCFE-TV which damaged the power supplies and amplifiers.  The 
Station returned transmission on Monday, May 30, 2016, operating at reduced power of 
approximately 50%.  Further repairs and component replacement is underway, but reduced 
power operations are likely to extend more than 10 days. Should the reduction of power continue 
to beyond 30 days, the Station will request an STA. 
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